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I am in opposition to current energy corridor placement. It will cut through San Pedro Creek sub, where I am building a house.
Personally I don't want to see my property value decrease and loose the open spaces and wildlife I moved here for. Instead I would
support a wild horse park on the Placitas-area BLM. I am opposed to the NE corridor our own fire chief has indicated no further
need of emergency routes.


